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CEMETERY SPRING CLEAN-UP 
 
Spring clean-up will begin at all city operated cemeteries  
March 18, 2024.  
 
It is the responsibility of the lot owner to remove all baskets, wreaths, 
plastic flowers and personal items prior to March 18th.  Items not 
removed will be disposed as part of the spring clean-up.  
 
American flags will be replaced on Veterans graves on or before 
Memorial Day. 
 
Please refer to the Cemetery rules and regulations regarding lot 
decoration guidelines.  
 
 
 


